Stephanie Hesford

From:

Janet Bradford

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 8:13 PM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

Please. Stop this crazy madness.

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

The use of live bait within the greyhound industry is atrocious, only people that have no concept of compassion, thoughts and feelings could participate in this practice and these are people of whom should not be allowed anywhere near another living being especially those of the furry or feathered variety. And as for these dogs that are only being used for the purpose of money making, and more so if the dogs do not train up to the standards deemed required for racing to make money, money, money, they are simply killed and disposed of as waste, one has to think about who the scum and waste in this scandal is. The answer is simple, they have two legs not four, they walk upright and they abuse their power, which can only be seen as evil onto defenceless and innocent creatures. It simply is not worth the suffering that has been exposed and one way to stop all of this is put an end to greyhound racing. There are plenty of other ways for people who enjoy a flutter to spend their money and make money that does not involve live beautiful animals being abused. The world will not stop if greyhound racing stops but it will make it a more nicer world to live if it does.

Sincerely,

Janet Bradford

Port Sorell, TAS 7307